
 

Shared Insights: What individuals and NHS organisations should expect from the regulators in 2021

Carl May-Smith is a partner and barrister specialising in regulatory and criminal law, with a particular focus on the health and care sector. Carl provides a broad variety of advice including in respect of 

health and care standards (CQC and others), health & safety, fire safety and police investigations. His clients include care providers (independent and NHS) as well as commissioners and investors in 

the sector.

Carl provided an update on what individuals and NHS organisations should expect from the regulators in 2021. 

The key insights were: 

1. In the first half of 2021, the CQC will move on with its 

Transitional Monitoring Approach. 2. Preparing for a Transitional Monitoring call Outcomes

• One to two hour call (arranged in advance)

Review new TMA Key Lines of Enquiry  

Evidence should be available to share during the call 

(or within 24 hours)

Main focus will be on safety including:

•

•

•

•

•

Monitoring summary record is not published (at the moment)

Regulatory action (where there are safety concerns)

• Additional support coordination

•

https://www.cqc.org.uk/guidance-providers/how-we-inspect-regulate/monitoring-questions-nhs-trusts
https://cqc.citizenlab.co/en-GB/folders/strategy-2021-share-your-views

